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This will be your 
work area for this 
project.  

All activities will be 
posted in here.



This is where you 
will be recording 

the information you 
found from your 
Social Studies 

project. 



For this PBL project, 
you will be pulling and using 

information from your 
S.S. Immigration Project.



Infrastructure=Buildings

Then Now
This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on the 
types of 
infrastructure/buildings 
you would have seen 
during this time.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
like during this time.  

This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on the 
types of 
infrastructure/buildings 
you would see today.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
today.

SAMPLE

Here’s the first 
blank template 
you’ll be using for 
infrastructure 
(buildings).  



Com
m
unication

Then Now
This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on 
ways people would 
communicate with one 
another during this time.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
like during this time.  

This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on 
ways people would 
communicate with one 
another during this time.

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
today.

SAMPLE

Here’s the 2nd 
blank template 

you’ll be using for 
communication.  



Transportation

Then Now
This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on the 
types of transportation 
you would have seen 
then.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
today.

This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on the 
types of transportation 
you would see today.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
today.

SAMPLE

Here’s the 3rd 
blank template 

you’ll be using for 
transportation.  



A
ttire/Clothing

Then Now
This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on the 
types of clothing  you 
would have seen during 
this time.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
like during this time.  

This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on the 
types of clothing you 
would see today.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
today.

SAMPLE

Here’s the 4th 
blank template 

you’ll be using for 
attire/clothing.  



Leisure/Fun

Then Now
This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on 
what people would have 
done for leisure or fun 
during this time.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
like during this time.  

This text box is to be used 
to type your notes on 
what people would have 
done for leisure or fun 
today.  

Once you have an idea of 
what you would see, you 
may insert pictures to the 
left of this text box to 
‘show’ what it would look 
today.

SAMPLE

Here’s the 5th 
blank template 

you’ll be using for 
Leisure/Fun  



Enter Time 
Here

Big Event #1

Enter Time 
Here

Big Event #2

Enter Time 
Here

Big Event #3

Enter time 
Here

Big Event #4

Enter Time 
Here

Big Event #5

Here’s where you will create five events for 
your 24 hour journal to talk about.  



SAMPLE SLIDES
~Pay Attention!~

“How YOU should be filling the T-Charts out.”
Remember, this part should be easy since you 

are taking your information from your 
Immigration Project and placing it within these 

slides.



The Way Back 
Time Machine

     Mr. Binford • Pittsburgh, 1935
  (Name of student)   (Place and Time Period)



1)
Infrastructure=Buildings

Then Now
Cobble roads ~ roads 
were bumpy and made of 
stone

Inclines ~ trains which 
climbed up mountains to 
get workers and transport 
goods

Electric trolleys ~ electric 
busses which used high 
wires for power

Brick buildings ~ all 
buildings were square or 
rectangular and made of 
brick and mortar 

Paved roads ~ entire 
budgets are spent on 
keeping roads smooth 
and safe

Elevators ~ most elevated 
travel is indoors and much 
safer

Subways, Uber ~ we have 
both public and private 
transportation options

Glass skyscrapers ~ 
buildings are made to be 
both safe and 
aesthetically appealing



2) Com
m
unication

Then Now
Spoken word ~ families 
passed news at the 
dinner table about other 
family members

Newspaper ~ mostly local 
news and some national 
headlines

Telegraph ~ only way to 
electronically send a 
message outside of a 
locality

Letters ~ postage was 
cheap, but one letter 
could take weeks to be 
delivered out of state 

Cell phones/I-phones ~ 
most people use devices 
for uses other than voice 
comms

Internet ~ this is where 
most people get local and 
national news/world 
events

Email ~ most email 
communication is free

Texting ~ the message is 
delivered instantly, no 
wait time if the other user 
is online



3) Transportation

Then Now
Trolley cars were used for 
places that were more 
populated (city)

Some cars were used, 
however, they were 
expensive and not 
everyone had one.

Today it is more common 
for families to have 1 or 
more cars.  

Automobiles range from 
cars, trucks, suvs, vans, 
motorcycles, and even 
airplanes.

Students normally go to 
school by bus or their 
parent’s vehicle.  



4) A
ttire/Clothing

Then Now
Modest dresses ~ women 
used multi-layers to cover 
100% of their bodies

Shirt and collar ~ men 
wore a shirt and collar 
despite job conditions

Boller hats ~ all men wore 
hats out of doors; hair 
styles did not exist for 
men

Lace up boots ~ men and 
women had one pair of 
multi-purpose boots 

Jeans, (ripped) ~ ripped 
jeans are actually more 
expensive than jeans 
without holes

Sports wear ~ men and 
women advertise for their 
favorite teams

Backward ball cap ~ boys 
and girls can’t figure out 
how to wear a hat 
properly

Uggs ~ girls wear boots 
even in the summer with 
shorts

SAMPLE



5) Leisure/Fun

Then Now
Reading ~ while not 
everyone was literate, 
people read as a family

Movie Theatres ~ not 
everyone could afford 
them, but second runs 
were cheap

Plays

Sports events 

Video games

Sports events

Virtual reality

Home theatres 



6) Food

Then Now
Meat and potatoes 
(boiled) ~ people did not 
have access to stoves, 
ovens or grills

Family recipes/traditions ~ 
many meals were served 
as a reminder of family 
back home

Soup and bread lines ~ 
some people relied on the 
government to eat

What you shot or grew ~ 
outside of cities, game 
and gardens fed entire 
families

Sushi ~ today, rare 
delicacies in one country 
are unheard of in another

Protein substitutes ~ 
some people do not eat 
meat at all

Fad diets/veganism ~ 
evolving science changes 
what people consider 
“healthy”

Starbucks/Dunkin 
doughnuts ~ specialty 
shops are very specific to 
a very narrow clientele 

SAMPLE



12:00pm

Arrive in Pittsburgh 
1935, meet Rudi and 
Anna

        3:00pm

Eat a meal; head to 
factory to look for job 

6:00pm

Arrive at boarding 
house, find temporary 
residence

8:00am

Wake up, eat, explore 
city w/ /Anna while 
Rudi works

10:00am

Get Anna settled, see 
Rudi at work, leave



The FINAL Product:

24 Hour Journal



Travel log for Time Machine
Year:
Place:

Relative (First/Last Name and relation): 

12:00 p.m.:  

1:00 p.m.:  

2:00 p.m.:  

3:00 p.m.:  

4:00 p.m.:  

5:00 p.m.:  

6:00 p.m.:  

7:00 p.m.:  

8:00 p.m.:  

9:00 p.m.:  

The ‘Travel log for Time Machine’  is 
where your FINAL journal will go.  

This is located in Google Class> 
Classwork> Way Back Time Machine.



Sample



Sample



Sample



Sample



Sample



Sample



Sample



Sample


